TOWN OF RIDGEFIELD
Inland Wetlands Board

December 18, 2023

Wendy Gannon Lionetti, Town Clerk
Town Hall

400 Main Street

Ridgefield, CT 06877

Re: Election of Officers

Dear Ms. Lionetti:

Please be advised that the following officers were elected to the Inland Wetlands Board, at the
December 14, 2023 meeting of the Inland Wetlands Board:

Susan Baker, Chairman
Tim Bishop, Vice Chairman
Alan Pilch, Secretary

Very truly yours,

bl

Alice Dew
Director, Planning & Zoning Department
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